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Accelerated Reader CASTLE

Dear Parent GARDENS

. . . P.S.
Next week will be launching Accelerated Reader for pupils in our P3 to P7 classes. N\ S J

Below you will find some information about it is and what happens next.
What is Accelerated Reader?

Accelerated Reader is a computer program that helps teachers manage and monitor children's independent reading
practice. Your child picks a book at his/her own level and reads it at his/her own pace. When finished, your child takes
a short quiz on the computer. (Passing the quiz is an indication that your child understood what was read.)

Accelerated Reader gives both children and teachers feedback based on the quiz results, which the teacher then uses
to help your child set targets and direct ongoing reading practice.

Children using Accelerated Reader choose their own books to read, rather than having one assigned to them. This
makes reading a much more enjoyable experience as they can choose books that are interesting to them.

Teachers and librarians help your child choose books at an appropriate reading level that are challenging without
being frustrating, ensuring that your child can pass the quiz and experience success.

For further information follow this link. https://help.renlearn.co.uk/AR/ARParentGuide

What happens Next?

On Monday pupils will be given their ZPD which will allow them to select books in school, at home, in shops or at the
library.

ZPD is short for the Zone of Proximal Development and is the range of books that will challenge a child without
causing frustration or loss of motivation. During November the children completed Star Reading tests to establish their
ZPD.

During December children will be encouraged to select books, read them and take challenges online via the link on the
homepage of our website. They can also read some of their own books at home, as a parent you can check that titles
are within the appropriate ZPD range. Use the website www.arbookfind.co.uk to check the level of a book.

In January we will be adding in incentives for the children such as class challenges and marking individual milestones
like achieving 50 points or reading 100,000 words.

Further information will be sent home in early January and | would intend to hold an information session at that time
for parents who want to find out more about how they can support their child.

Implementing Accelerated Reader has been a major undertaking for the school as it has involved reorganising reading
materials in class libraries and our old library. | cannot speak highly of the commitment the staff have shown to ensure
the training and preparation have all been completed to allow us to launch as planned next week.

| know that this will be a great addition to our school and as always feel free to speak to a member of staff if you have
any further questions.

Yours faithfully
J Gray
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